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Email: mmartin582@c2kninet St. Mary's Primary School (Lisbuoy) www.stmaryslisbuoy.com

16 Lisnagowan Road, Carland, Dungannon, County Tyrone BT70 3LH
Tel./Fax.: 028 8776 1515
Principal: Mrs. M. Martin

Monday 26" April 2021

Dear Parent

DE needs parent’s views on the Scheme to deliver Direct Payments In lieu of Free School
Meals and the School Holiday Food Grant Payment Scheme.

DE Payment Schemes Survey

The Department of Education is currently evaluating the effectiveness of the two similar but
separate payment schemes: a scheme to deliver Direct Payments In lieu of Free School Meals and
the School Holiday Food Grant Payment Scheme. These schemes have been providing financial
support of £13.50 per child per week, as necessary, to families of children entitled to Free School
Meals since the start of the Covid-19 pandemic.

| have been asked to forward you the attached link to a short survey which will also assist the
Department of Education in planning for any future payment schemes. | would encourage you to
complete the online survey - it should take no more than 2 minutes.

DE are especially interested in the views of parents whose children are entitled to Free School
meals.

We appreciate your co-operation with this. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any
further information.

Yours sincerely,

Ma:&(r\a M ] V{IV\
Mrs Martina Martin

PRINCIPAL

Caring, Sharing, Learning Together




